
                                                                                                                                  

 
  

‘Together We Can’ 
 

Back Lane, Leavening, Malton. YO17 9SW 

admin@leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk | Tel: 01653 658313 | www.leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs S. Mitchell | Chair of Governors: Mr J. Robinson 

                                                                                                                                                                                    
Look and learn beyond the classroom | Have high aspirations and fulfil our potential   

Care, share and belong | Lead, teach and learn with passion 
 
 

 

13th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Crucial Crew event: Thursday 11th July (Year 6 Only) 
 
Year 6 pupils have been invited by North Yorkshire Police to attend the Crucial Crew 
education awareness morning on Thursday 11th July at Scarborough TEC, from 9.40am to 
12pm. 
 
The Crucial Crew event is a vital tool in encouraging good citizenship, assisting in reducing 
accidents, injuries, anti-social behaviour and crime, as well as protecting young people 
through education and awareness. The event is designed to educate students in North 
Yorkshire to make informed decisions when facing stressful, emotional, dangerous and/ or 
‘risky’ situations. The event encourages active participation by all students and shows 
synchronicity with the citizenship curriculum (PSHE) taught in schools. 
 
We can confirm Mrs Mitchell and a parent volunteer have kindly offered to transport the 
children to the event, in an effort to reduce overall costs. 
As such, there will just be a £3/charge per child for the workshop, which will be payable via 
ParentPay please. 
 
The children will need to leave school at 8.45am prompt on the day.  
As the event finishes at midday, we will be back after lunch. Your child will need a packed 
lunch and should wear school uniform as usual. Please do not bring any fizzy drinks or glass 
bottles.  
  
It is imperative that you give consent in order for your child/ren to attend the trip, please 
use this link:  https://forms.gle/NwiYaYPPfkbhBAzz7  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. We are more than happy to provide further information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in enriching our students' educational experiences. 
 
   
Kind regards 
Susie Kemp (School Administrator)   
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